Council Meeting
5/13/2025

Municipal Liquor Store/Bar

April and the nicer weather have arrived!

Aprilin the off-sale turned out to be a good month for us. After Transfers we pulled in
$2301.03. Our sales were up and our expenses were down, so it worked out very well for us here at
Firehouse.

The on-sale also did well this month. After transfers we brought in $2865.11. Despite no tap
beer, our highest profit margin items, we still had a good month in sales. We had some music and a
few other minor events, but the low-key setting and customer service driven service has provided
us the sales to have a good April.

In other news, our assistant manager is no longer with us. She moved on to a new job and
her last day was Friday.

As we move into the early stages of summer, we anticipate more traffic, sales, and events. |
am hoping to hire on some new staff to accommodate the busy season here for us. This is
especially important as we are without an assistant moving into our busy season.

| also am looking forward to getting our tap beer up and running. | am confident we can get
the glycol up and running before months end, and optimistically by this weekend.

As always, any questions, feel free to reach out to me.

Phillip Taggart

Liquor Operations Manager



